
His Excellency Mr. Andrej GERENČER
Ambassador of the Slovenia

Dear Mr.Ambassador,

May I inform you that our foundation is organising a multi-cultural summer camp between 5 - 
19 August, 2006. 
This will be the second time the camp is arranged, growing to international dimensions now, 
and we would be very happy to have your country’s involvement in the program. We are 
planning on to invite some eighty children between the ages of 10-15 to spend two weeks at a 
summer resort facility situated in Balatonlelle under the supervision of some twenty teachers 
and other professionals. The idea being that  children learn the basics of tolerance through fun 
and games, handicraft, talks, quizzes and contests. 

Apart from the Roma minority in Hungary, we are inviting participants from the Hungarian-
speaking regions of the neighbouring, former Communist countries, who will able to join the 
English-speaking activities. 

Our work enjoys the support of the United States’ Government through the department of 
East-European Cultural Relations delegated to Hungary, under the leadership of Dr. Craig L. 
Dicker. 
The Embassy of Israel, represented by Mr Yahel Vilan Deputy Chief of Mission has also 
decided to join and support the program. 

Your Excellency,

May I request you to appoint one of your colleagues to represent your Embassy in the 
preparatory work, whom we can contact and consult with about the details and cooperate with 
in the next phase of the preparations. 

Representatives from the invited embassies will have a conciliatory meeting on 23 January, 
2006. 

Looking forward to your reply, I remain 

Yours faithfully

Budapest, 4 Januar, 2006.               Tibor Lancz 
                     Executive secretary


